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MCK, Canada Revenue to visit 
tobacco factory 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 5, Onerahtókha/April 2007) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke (MCK) would like to inform the community that the Canada Revenue 
Agency and the MCK will conduct an initial joint site visit of a licensed 
Kahnawá:ke tobacco factory today.  
 
The MCK was instrumental in facilitating/organizing the visit, the first of its kind. 
This was done in cooperation with the licensee, in the interest of facilitating the 
continued operation of a licensed operator.  Another such visit is planned for a 
second factory in the very near future. 
 
Chief Rhonda Kirby has been the portfolio Chief designated to represent the 
MCK in this visit. 
 
Further to this, Chief and Council will discuss the tobacco industry over the 
course of a two-day strategy session to be held on Tuesday and Wednesday, 10-
11 Onerahtókha/April. As Monday is a holiday, there will be no regularly 
scheduled Council meeting on that day.  
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For more information, please contact:   
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 251     
 


